

State of New Jersey

PO BOX 358 TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358

CHRIS CHRISTIE Governor KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor

www.nj.gov/health

CHRISTOPHER R. RINN Acting Commissioner

December 4, 2017

Jeremy Schuster, Administrator Laurel Brook Rehabilitation and Healthcare Center 3718 Church Road Mount Laurel, NJ 08054

Via email@jschuster@mhslp.com

RE: Lifting of Curtailment of New Admissions Facility ID# NJ 03015

Dear Mr. Schuster,

Please be advised that the curtailment of new admissions, imposed on June 2, 2017 is being lifted. This action is taken based on a recommendation from Long Term Care Survey and Field Operations.

If you have any questions, please call the Office of Program Compliance and Health Care Financing at (609) 984-8161.

Sincerely,

Gene Rosenblum, Director

Program Compliance and Health Care

Financing

Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing

New Jersey Department of Health

GR

Control # X17019

c: Alison Gibson, Susan Dougherty, Stefanie Mozgai, Lisa King, Dianna Rosenheim